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Comments: I own a residence bordering the national forest.  The Foothills Landscape Project proposal by the

forest service without a format for citizen involvement is unacceptable. The national forest is a national treasure

and must remain open to citizen participation into stewardship.  This effort by the forest service appears to

enable commercial interests and a few forest service managers (whom's agenda may or may not be in the best

interest of the forest) carte blanche in an area cherished by my family and friends.  There are most likely several

ways to involve oversight on this project from Georgia residents who have a stake in the project.  If this cannot be

accomplished then the project should be halted.


